ARCHDIOCESE OF CHICAGO

Office of the Archbishop



Post Office Box 1979 Chicago, Illinois 60690-1979

(312) 751-8230

September 7, 2000

Norbert Maday 278632 Oshkosh Correctional Institution P.O. Box 3310 Oshkosh, WI 54903

Dear Norb.

I was happy to hear you have been transferred to Oshkosh. I knew you wanted to be closer to home. I also have been informed that your application for executive elemency is now complete and your elemency hearing will be coming up in either November or December. Let us pray for an early release.

I also wish to congratulate you on your completion of the Deniers Program. I am very happy you found it so worthwhile and how it will help you significantly in the future.

As always, be assured of my prayers and support. I am looking forward to having you home. In the meantime, please keep me in your prayers.

Fraternally yours in Christ,

Francis Cardinal George, O.M.I.

Archbishop of Chicago

31

CB3/MAD 00527